
GRANDVIEW NEIGHBORHOOD GENERAL MEETING  
THURSDAY, January21, 2021  7:00 TO 8:00 PM 
Meeting ID: 854 7338 9997     Passcode: 706850 

I Introductions   
 New neighbors? (Yay! Welcome Mario!) Thanks for choosing Grandview! 
 Board and roles 
  
II Recognition 
 Holiday Decorating – Bench giveaway + 2 more 
   
IV Guest Speakers  

Demolition Process and signage – we had a discussion about the demolition and limited 
oversight and information available when a demolition is set to occur. Further discussion about 
sending an email to the City asking for some enhancements to the process such as brightly 
colored signage, such as when someone is applying for a liquor license. 

V Neighborhood Services  
 District 4 Specialist, Stacie Butte NSD Specialist – 602 256 3253 
 Call her for disputes, neighborhood needs and assistance 

VI Crime Prevention –  Crime Stop: 602 262 6151  
Community Action Officers:    
Joe Kapla  602 495 5634 joseph.kapla@phoenix.gov 
Steve Squier  602 534 1859 steve.squier@phoenix.gov 
   
Alley closures 
• Two meetings have been held so far and there is a lot of buy-in.  
• Neighbors may not be aware that the owner or renter is responsible for their half of the alley. 

This would include trash and foliage. A notice may be planned to inform residents of this. 
• There was also discussion of hosting an alley clean up event. 

 Canal; trash and motorcycles attention there with PD and reporting to stop motorcycles   
Lifewell Coolidge property – Engagement with business to discuss parking, behavior, and  
speed, looking into speed study. 

 Disaster relief and support 
.     
VII  Treasurer's Report  – Nicole Villareal 
 General Account balance   $ 2,100  Block Watch Account balance $8239.26 

$1000 has been allocated to support neighbors on the canal in the Mural Project 
Email any needs of neighbors to mygrandviewphx@gmail.com 

   
VIII Neighborhood updates & Community Events  
 2021 Event decisions 

Canal Mural Project – 3 houses, there will be filming of some murals. A bike tour is planned for 
March 6th  

 Speed humps on Coolidge – Looking into a speed study  
People for project volunteers, email if interested. 
Alley clean up in 2021 north of Highland and new alley lighting 
Melrose Street Fair cancelled for 2021 
Yard Sale day planned for Spring and Fall 
Front Yard Friday will be cancelled until Fall 
Fall Festival – Pending 
Halloween in the park and Decorating Contest 



Talent Show idea proposed to performance students could perform outside, maybe the same 
day as the Spring Yard Sale 

   
 2/27   Adopt A Street clean up    8:00 to 9:00 am 
 3/13 & 10/16  Yard Sales 
 4/3   Bunny Parade & Bench Decorating 

 *All Front Yard Fridays postponed to Fall 2021    
  

 Grandview Board 
President  Pam Pawlowski   Member  Tom Eglin   
Vice President  Kim Baldwin    Member  Denise Viall 

 Treasurer  Nicole Villareal   Member  Barb Hughett 
Secretary  Matthew Conner   Member  Trish Sanders    

NEXT GENERAL MEETING is, April 15 2021!


